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EPA Conditionally Excludes Solvent-Contaminated Wipes 
from Hazardous Waste Management Regulations
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On July 22, 2013, the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) modified hazardous waste 
management regulations under the Resource Conservation and Recovery Act (RCRA) to 
conditionally exclude certain solvent-contaminated wipes from hazardous waste regulations if 
businesses clean or dispose of them properly. In the final rule, EPA conditionally excludes from the 
RCRA definition of "solid waste" solvent-contaminated wipes that are cleaned and reused. The rule 
also conditionally excludes from the RCRA definition of "hazardous waste" wipes contaminated with 
solvents listed as hazardous wastes, subject to compliance with disposal requirements....

Full access to Katten Environmental Advisory Group alerts is restricted to members. If you are 
interested in membership in KEAG, please email KattenEnvironmental.AdvisoryGroup@katten.com.

CONTACTS

For more information, contact your Katten attorney or any of the following attorneys.

Nancy J. Rich
+1.312.902.5536
nancy.rich@katten.com

ADVISORY

https://katten.com/
mailto:KattenEnvironmental.AdvisoryGroup@katten.com
https://katten.com/Nancy-Rich
mailto:nancy.rich@katten.com

